
3. CANTERBURY WASTE SERVICES LTD UPDATE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 371-1271 

 
 The purpose of this report is to provide for Gareth James, Canterbury Waste Services Ltd, to provide a 

verbal update.  
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the Councils’ Directors on the Transwaste Canterbury Ltd Board be 

informed that the Subcommittee approves the selection of the Kate Valley 
site as the preferred site for the new regional landfill. 


